
 

 
 
 
March 25, 2004 
 
 
Dear Transportation Service Providers (TSPs): 
 
The General Services Administration (GSA) is amending the Request for Offers (RFO) and 
Special Filing Instructions dated March 12, 2004.  All previous requirements of the original 
RFO and SFI, dated March 12, 2004 will remain in effect except as noted in this letter and the 
Amended Sections of this RFO and SFI.  
 
Please note the following amended significant items: 
 

1.  Section 9, The United States Postal Service (USPS) Non-Alternating Standing 
Route Order (SRO) USPCN will continue for the next year. However due to the USPS 
restructuring annual shipment volume the USPS will not renew SRO’s.  The USPS will 
continue using GSA’s General rates.  

 
1.  GSA has amended Section 9, The United States Postal Service (USPS) to 

include alternating rates.  Please review the Amended Section 9 for rates being requested for 
the USPS. 

 
2.  GSA has amended Section 13, To remove the wording “Pallet Return” in the 

title of Section 13. 
 

If you have any questions please contact Carey DeForest of at (816) 823-3646 or via e-mail 
at carey.deforest@gsa.gov.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/  Ed Hodges 
 
Ed Hodges 
Director, Property & Traffic Management Division (6FBD) 

 


